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Submission: Dear Sir / Madam, 
 
I am writing to express my opposition to the NSW Government mega council amalgamation proposal. 
 
I am a home owner resident in the Rosebery area and I am extremely happy with the performance of my local City of Sydney 
council and the direction they continue to head. And I definitely do not want to see this change. 
 
Regards, 
James Chin 
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